
From: Scott Woodbury [mailto:ScottWoodbury@ci.enumclaw.wa.us]  

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2008 4:33 PM 
To: Wyse, Lisa (UTC) 

Subject: Replacement Pages for Legal Descriptions 

 
Lisa, 

 

I just discovered that the legal descriptions in the Exhibit B attachment I just mailed you incorrectly refer to State 

Route 167.  This error in referencing the state route dates back to the original UTC order U-9702.  It needs to be 

corrected while I have done in these revised legal descriptions.  Would you exchange these two page for the ones I 

just mail you with the original signed application today, or do I need to send a complete revised Exhibit B? 

 

Scott Woodbury, P.E. 
Assistant City Engineer 

City of Enumclaw Public Works 

1309 Myrtle Ave 

Enumclaw, WA 98022 

360-615-5728 

360-825-7232 fax 

253-261-1937 cell 
 

 


